
 

Attention Seniors: 

Jostens has informed us that all FBHS 

Senior caps, gowns, and announcements 

have been mailed out as of April 13, 

2020.  Please be looking for these in the 

mail.   Only those with completed 

payments were mailed.  Please contact 

Evelyn French at 

frenchev@nassau.k12.fl.us with any 

questions. 
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